UPCOMING EVENTS IN BATAWA

Quinte Trash Bash

Saturday May 8th, 2021 Batawa Community Centre

Roll up your sleeves and get ready to bash some trash. Batawa will have a drop off location for any trash collected from our community. Participants are asked to pre-register at www.quintetrashbash.ca

POSTPONED!

Community Yard Sale

Throughout community

We will plan to hold our annual community yard sale when it is safe to do so.

DATE CHANGE!

Spring Bake Sale

Saturday May 29, 2021 Batawa Sacred Heart Parish

The Ladies of the Sacred Heart will be holding a virtual Spring Bake Sale again this year – with pick-up available on May 29th. Ordering can be done online at

www.ladiesofsacrdheart.com

starting May 10th, ending May 26th. Batawa neighbours will receive a free annual plant from the BDC picked up at this event.

Lawn and Garden Contest *June 2021*

Nominate a deserving Batawa neighbour in our annual Lawn and Garden contest. Three categories to nominate - Batawa's Best, Batawa's Choice, or Batawa's Most Improved. Nominations can be made online at www.batawa.ca staring in June.



May 2021

The Batawa Bulletin

#138

Bash some Trash this Saturday!

The Quinte Trash Bash returns Saturday, May 8 with COVID-19 precautions in place. After discussions with Hastings Prince Edward Public Health, the committee believes this regional clean-up can resume safely under current restrictions as it takes place entirely outdoors either alone or with members of a single household.

Held each spring for over two decades, the Quinte Trash Bash brings people together to clean up roadsides, parks and sidewalks in Belleville, Prince Edward County, Quinte West and Tyendinaga Township. In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, residents are asked to strictly follow public health guidelines by bashing trash alone or with members of their immediate household.

Although an essential part of past bashes, the committee has decided to postpone the school and business challenges to limit larger gatherings.

Altering this event for 2021 allows it to take place safely, keeping the spirit of healthy communities alive during these difficult times.

Trash Bash is a great way to stay active, but please follow these precautions: wear gloves, use a garbage picker if you have one, practice physical distancing of at least two metres apart from others and wash your hands with soap and water as soon as you get home. Pre-register for Trash Bash to receive updates on event details and assist with contact tracing at www.quintetrashbash.ca.

